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I	submit	that	the	feed-in	tariff	for	NSW	residents	should	be	raised	from	the	
present	low	level	to	a	more	reasonable	level,	such	as	that	proposed	by	the	
Independent	Pricing	and	Regulatory	Tribunal	of	11.6cents	per	kWh	to	14.6cents	
per	kWh.	Since	electricity	providers	currently	charge	many	times	the	current	
feed-in	tariff	to	their	customers,	it	is	not	unreasonable	to	give	customers	a	
decent	price	for	their	electricity.	
	
Aileen	Jacob		
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